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Dear Madam, Dear Sir,

Please find attached a letter from IATA (International Air Transport Association) addressed to Minister
Cora van Nieuwenhuizen.

We remain at your disposal for any additional information.

Best Regards,
10.2.e

Tel: +33€10.2.e
Mob: +33€10.2.e

1022 @iata org

Stay strong
We'll make it through

Flying is always the
business of freedom

Stay strong
We'll make itthreugh

Flying is always the
business of freedom

International Air Transport Association
Le Metropole, 84 Avenue du General Leclerc,
92100 Boulogne Billancourt, , Paris, France
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CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE
The content of this email is confidential and intended only for the individual to which it is addressed. If
you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify

the sender and delete this email from your system if received in error. If you receive a suspicious email,
please refer to https://www.iata.org/Pages/fraudulent-emails-websites.aspx .



